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Equal Employment Opportunity

Approved by BOD  – July 3, 2008

In an effort to ensure that all individuals associated with this project are treated in a fair and non-discriminatory manner, Velvet Foundation unanimously approved this policy on July 3, 2008.

Velvet Foundation’s directors, officers, associates and agents are responsible for compliance with equal employment opportunity laws.

Velvet Foundation prohibits discrimination with respect to the hiring or promotion of individuals, conditions of employment, disciplinary and discharge practices, or any other aspect of employment on the basis of sex, race, creed, color, ethnicity, national origin, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, age, disability, religion, veteran status, military obligations, pregnancy or marital status.
This policy also applies to outside vendors, organization members and customers, service clients, use of contractors and consultants, and dealings with the general public.

Directors, officers, associates and agents are prohibited from harassing and/or retaliating against individuals who make equal employment opportunity complains.
